From: Christina Campbell _

Sent: 09 November 2020 14:32
To: localplan
Subject: Site code AJEDB018

CAUTION: External Email

To whom it may concern,

| have received a letter from Scottish Borders Council with regards the local development plan in my area. | have
looked on your website which is not very clear how to lodge an objection.

This area is already densely populated with residential properties. The house is being built on your proposed plan
would lead to a lot more foot traffic past my front door.

The area is used by dog walkers and it is nice to have green space in the area.
| do not think this is a suitable site for more residential properties.
Many thank,

Christina Campbell Falconer



